

The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

Department of Mathematics Santa Clara University Santa Clara, CA 95053 (408) 554-6894

7 October 1992

To: Section Secretaries

From: G. L. Alexanderson, Secretary

Subject: The Second Annual Distinguished Teaching Awards

Last year the Association inaugurated the Awards for Distinguished College or University Teaching of Mathematics. It is a great pleasure to be able to report to you that 25 of the 29 Sections made these Awards and the Awards went to truly outstanding teachers. This excellent response is, of course, entirely due to the energetic and thoughtful actions by the Section Officers responsible for establishing nomination and selection procedures in these 25 Sections for which they deserve the Association's deepest appreciation.

The Association hopes to make the Second Annual Distinguished Teaching Awards an even bigger success, in particular, by having each of the 29 Sections name a recipient of an Award.

To assist in making this possible, I enclose a copy of a letter sent to all Section Officers by President Deborah Tepper Haimo on April 2, 1992, enclosing the materials for these second Awards. We are sending you this copy since there may have been a change of officers in your Section since the time these materials were previously sent and also as a reminder that if your Section has not as yet started the process of soliciting nominations, this is the time to do so in order to adhere to the time table indicated in the enclosed materials.

We are looking forward to a second successful year of making these awards and are very grateful to you for all your help in making this possible.

GLA:mj